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Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for planning and designing a wider Street on SW California Boulevard
between SW Del Rio Boulevard and SW Savona Boulevard in fiscal year 2025. The entity to
receive funding for this project is the Port St. Lucie Department of Strategic Initiatives &
Innovation, located at 121 SW Port St. Lucie Boulevard, Port St. Lucie, FL 34984. The funding
would be used for creating attractive and functional streetscapes with integrated circulation
networks that serve all users. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will
repair a broken corridor and help residents improve the quality of their lives. Thus, attracting
new businesses and enhancing residential quality of life.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes
authorized under 23 USC 133 (b).

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Sincerely,

=

Brian Mast
Member of Congress
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